Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division of Cebu Province

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

August 16, 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 317 ,s.2021

REGISTRATION AND SUBMISSION OF REPORTS FOR THE BACK TO SCHOOL: LET A
MILLION FLOWERS PROJECT

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief Education Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/Districts-in-Charge
Elementary/Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. This is to inform the field about the “Registration and Submission of Reports for the Back to
School: Let a Million Flowers Project” as stipulated in OUA Memo 00-0821-0111 dated 09

August 2021.

2. For further details about this undertaking, please refer the herein attached Memorandum.

3. This is for the information and guidance of all concerned.

MARI ALES EdD, CESO V
Schools ion Superintendent
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Address: DepEd Cebu Province, IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City
Telephone Nos.: 032-2556405
Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph
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Kagawaran nyg Edukasyon

Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalihim

OUA MEMO 00-0821-0111
MEMORANDUM
09 August 2021

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
Schools Division Superintendents
Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators
Public School Heads

Subject: REGISTRATION AND SUBMISSION OF REPORTS FOR THE
BACK TO SCHOOL: LET A MILLION FLOWERS BLOOM
PROJECT

Pursuant to OUA Memo 00-0521-01171 or the launching of the “Let a Million
Flowers Bloom” project for school year (SY) 2021-2022, all schools located along highways

are encouraged to plant flowers and let them bloom during the opening of classes on 13
September 2021.

In this regard, the Office of the Undersecretary of Administration (OUA), through
the Bureau of Learner Support Services — Youth Formation Division (BLSS-YFD), hereby
reiterates the implementation of the said advocacy project. Participating schools/e-héll/
register through the www.blssyfd.weebly.com /registration.

Further, all Youth for Environment in Schools Organization (YES-O) teacher-adviser
or School-in-a Garden (SIGA) coordinators are requested to:

1. document the whole duration of the project and submit the report to BLSS-YFD at
www.blssyfd.weebly.com/forms on or before 12 September 2021,

2. post the before, during, and after activities documentation photos to the official
school Facebook page or group using hashtags #DepEdProjectMillionFlowers
#depedkabataan2021 and tag DepEd Tayo — Youth Formation Official FB Page
(www.facebook.com/DepEdTayoYouthFormation); and

Photos” Microsoft Teams”.

For immediate dissemination and compliance.
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ALAIN DEIAB. PASC
Undefgecretary

Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA)
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